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Our Mission

Preach Christ
Disciple Believers
Establish Local Churches
Give God the Glory
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Jesse 7/27/24
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Dear Friends,

I just want to thank the Lord. I am thankful for His wisdom, for His care, and for His mercy. His work
requires so much thought, yet He provides the wisdom to get the work done. His work brings burdens, yet
He gladly takes my care if I cast it on Him. His work reveals all my shortcomings, yet He is merciful to His
servant, and He is faithful to manifest His strength in the midst of my weakness. | thank the Lord! ]

Family

Our family has been doing well. The kids continue to grow rapidly. Cassia and Cherith just had birthdays
recently: Cassia is now 6, and Cherith turned 4. They are enjoying helping with their baby brother, Jesse.
Jesse is getting bigger everyday, and, praise the Lord, he has been a very healthy baby. We were able to get
Jesse’s paperwork done much quicker than we anticipated. First, he had to get a PNG birth certificate, then
we could apply for his US birth certificate and passport. The whole process took us around 7 weeks. Things
move slow in Papua New Guinea, so we appreciate any victory we get when it comes to getting paperwork
done. God is good to the Wilsons!

Ministr

We areyslowly making progress on getting things ready for the ministry on the islands. | have been traveling
back and forth between Port Moreshy, Alotau, and Normanby Island, handling containers and building
projects. We made mention in our last prayer letter how a church in Australia blessed us with a container
full of materials for our house. What a blessing! We have since shipped eveything to Alotau. We are now
working on shifting these materials to the island with cargo boats (Bible College never had any classes on
logistics.) We were able to start construction on the house, and we are looking forward to the day when we
can finally be settled on the island and get the ministry going. Another container arrived recently for us. This
one was sent from Ridgeview Baptist Church in Maryville, Tennessee. This container contained thousands of
Bibles, tracts, and all of the literature needed for the Bible School. The Lord just keeps heaping the blessings!

Recently, we were able to visit with our first church-plant, New Home Baptist Church. We were
overwhelmed with joy to see the church still going strong and bearing much fruit. Pastor Amos and his
family are doing well, and we are thankful for their faithfulness to the Lord. The Gospel works!

We greatly appreciate all your faithful prayers and support! We appreciate everyone who is investing in the
Lord’s work in Milne Bay, PNG. The Lord is doing great things, and He is not close to being finished!

Your Missionaries in Papua New Guinea,
Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, Cherith, and Jesse Wilson
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